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P & C News 2018 

 
Monday 26 February 2018 
 
 Thank you once again to the outgoing committee and a very big welcome to the 2018 committee.   
 
Our 2018 Committee is as follows: 
 
President:  Mrs Heather Campbell 
Vice President:  Mrs Kylie Jones 
Secretary:  Position Vacant 
Treasurer:  Mrs Naomi Roberts 
Canteen Co-Ordinator:  Mrs Kerrie Holloway 
 
 This year’s committee is set for another productive year. 
 
 The canteen is going very well with the support of our Canteen Coordinator Mrs Kerrie Holloway and all of our volunteers. 
Please note we require additional volunteers for Thursdays, please help if possible by contacting Mrs Holloway or any of 
the canteen volunteers. 
 
 In addition to the Clean up Australia Day event on Friday 2nd March, we are planning on having the grounds cleared of 
leaf litter and debris and have elected to fund this project for general presentation, fire reduction and snake risk reduction. 
This is intended to be done on Saturday 3rd March. 
 
Having a bush setting comes with benefits, although does present additional work for the ground staff which this project 
will assist with.  
 
 This year we plan on the usual fundraisers and hope to include a Trivia night to assist with school resources.   The Disco 
will be held towards the end of the year. 
 
The Chocolate Drive will not be included this year as a fundraiser, but we thank all families for helping us sell them last 
year.   Thank you to all the families that have brought their money back and already that money has been put to good use 
supporting our school.   
Kind reminder that all money needs to be returned to the office by Friday 2 March 2018.  
  
 Our Uniform shop is fully stocked and the orders being handled by the office is working well. Both the canteen and the 
uniform shop have very small margins to keep the prices affordable for our families. 
 
The uniform shop will be moving into a larger room at the right hand side of the hall. This will happen within the next 
week or so. Thanks Ms Kavallaris for allowing the P & C to occupy that room as we know storage space is a precious 
resource. 
 
Once again a kind reminder for all overdue uniform invoices.  Remember that you can deposit the money straight into our 
P&C account: BSB: 112-879 
                          ACC:  437 600 762 
 
As always, many hands make light work.   If you are able to assist in any way possible, canteen, helping in the classroom, 
assisting with fundraising please see the lovely ladies in the office or myself. 
 
The Meet the Teacher Afternoon is coming up on Thursday 1st March 2018.  There will be a free BBQ and any students that 
do attend will be supervised playing handball by a staff member.  It would be great to see you there.    Our committee 
members will all be there, we will also be enjoying our free sausage sandwiches. 
 
 
 Regards 
 Heather Campbell 
 P&C President 



  
 


